
 

 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
May 5, 2023 
 

Annual Road Line Painting will begin May 10 
 

Where: City of Port Colborne 

Who: Residents of Port Colborne and visitors 

When:  May 10-19, 2023  

What:  The City of Port Colborne will begin its annual road painting for center and shoulder 
lines on May 10 - 19. This includes all urban and rural areas. Residents are advised 
to not pass the equipment while centerlines are being painted, as the wet paint may 
splash onto their vehicle.  

More info:  Contact the Public Works at 905-835-5079. 

Staff contact: Mat Pilon, Project Manager  
905-835-2900 x233  
Mathew.Pilon@portcolborne.ca 
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